
 
 

 

To: 

The Secretary, 

Ministry of External Affairs 

through CPGRAMS 

 

Date: 13-June-2024 

 

Sir 

 

We have come to know that certain foreign financed IAS traitors in the 

Ministry of Electronics and IT (MEITY) and also the Dept of Promotion of 

Industry and Internal Trade (DPIIT) are acting at the behest of their 

Chinese paymasters to get eased an relaxed the current visa policy for 

allowing Chinese persons to visit India, ostensibly to install and maintain 

Chinese machines. 

 

We, the members of the HINDU RAKSHA DAL unitedly and fully oppose 

any such foolish plan to ease the restrictions on Visas for Chinese 

persons until each and every square inch of BHARAT MATA illegally 

occupied by China and its Pakistan puppet is not returned to India. 

 

Accordingly we the Hindus of Hindustan demand that MEA, MHA and IB 

/ Border Management deny all visas to Chinese personnel to visit India 

on a tit-for–tat basis and also till Arunachal residents are given visas by 

China. 

 

Herein fail not 

 

sincerely 

 

Dr. Rajendra Singh Dalvi 

Pramukh, Hindu Raksha Dal 


